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Dean John Newhalen Dean does so much for our school here in Newhalen. Dean is very 

invested in making our school successful and running properly. Dean 
also is invested in our students lives. He interacts with them all 
throughout the day whether that is at breakfast checking on their 
wellbeing, at lunch helping the littles get to their classes on time, or 
helping to make sure students make it to the bus on time after school. I 
really appreciate his willingness to help me as a teacher with not only 
my physical classroom needs but if I need a male to check the boy's 
bathroom, or just offering a high five to get the day started. Everyone 
needs a Dean in their school!

Stephanie Barthelman. Teacher

Sarah Armstrong Newhalen Sarah is incredibly giving of her time and energy to the students of 
Newhalen School. She is invaluable as a volunteer and we are so 
lucky to have her in our community! Thank you for all you do for the 
students and staff of Newhalen School!

Kate Cornell, Teacher

Marcie Lester Newhalen Whenever there is a volunteer opportunity at the school, Marcie is one 
of the first to give her time. She is there from the start of an event, to the 
end, and her knowledge of the school and community are invaluable. 
Thank you for all you do for the students of Newhalen School, Marcie! 
We really appreciate you!

Kate Cornell, Teacher

Margie Olympic Newhalen Margie is very involved in NIYAC, Newhalen School's booster program. 
She volunteers her time and energy at almost all of the events that take 
place and does so with a smile on her face and kind words for all. We 
really appreciate you, Margie! Thanks for all you do for the students of 
Newhalen School!

Kate Cornell, Teacher

Katie Hanson Newhalen Thank you for volunteering your time and energy during the volleyball 
tournament in Newhalen, Katie! Your kind words and calm demeanor 
were much appreciated.

Kate Cornell, Teacher

Sarah John Newhalen Sarah does SO MUCH for the students and staff of Newhalen School. 
She builds beautiful bulletin boards, bakes delicious treats, has a kind 
word for students when they are grumpy, and is an incredible asset as 
an aide in our classrooms. THANK YOU for all you do, Sarah! Your 
work does not go unseen and we appreciate you!

Kate Cornell, Teacher

Rebecca Stenson

Rebecca Stenson


